
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
 

                            
                 17th November 2014 
 

Class 2 Design Technology Project 
 
Dear Class 2 Parents 
 
As part of our farm topic, we will be doing a design technology project to design and make a fruit 
and or vegetable salad. In order for us to complete this work, I would like to ask for your support in 
the following ways: 
 
1) I would be grateful if all the children could make a donation of £2 towards the cost of ingredients. 
 
2) Please complete the permission slip for your child to taste the different types of fruit and 
vegetables that we will be investigating. 
 
3) I would really appreciate some extra adult help in the classroom for our cooking sessions on the 
morning of Friday 28th November. If you or a member of your family is able to help please let the 
office know.   
 
4) We also plan to be doing some collage work making portraits with images of fruit and vegetables. 
I would be grateful if you would start and cut out any pictures of fruit or vegetables that you come 
across in magazines or catalogues. Any old gardening catalogues would be particularly useful.  We 
will need them in school in the week beginning 8th December.  
  
Thank you for your support 
 
 
Mrs Hendry 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child __________________ to take part in the fruit and vegetable tasting 
session. 
 
I enclose a contribution of £2. 
 
 
Signed ______________________________ 
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